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Dear Sir/Madam, I OBJECT very strongly to the proposed development, we love where we live in Tankerton and feel 
it is already too crowded, so we do not more traffic, it will put pressure on doctors,dentists, schools and probably 
cause more sewage problems,flooding  and the loss of more countryside, so please think again, regards, Geoff & Val 
Burston,  
Sent from my iPad 




